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June 25, 2019 

 

Marcy Brossman 

Cheyenne County 

51 S. 1st Street 

Cheyenne Wells, CO 80810 

 

Re: Rother Pit #2, Permit # M-2019-036 

 Incomplete Application 
 

 

Dear: Ms. Brossman 

 

On June 14, 2019, the Division of Reclamation, Mining and Safety received your 110 Construction Materials 

Reclamation Permit Application package for the Rother Pit #2, File No. M-2019-036.  Preliminary review of 

the information received determined that the following items must be received before the Division can 

consider your application as being submitted and technical review can begin: 

 

 

Application form 

 

1. P. 5, Responsibilities as a Permittee: Item 6 is missing initials to commit to posting a mine entrance sign 

upon permit issuance.   

2. P. 5, Responsibilities as a Permittee: Item 10 was initialed indicating this permit is a joint venture requiring 

a power of attorney.  Since this is a county operation this provision is most likely not required. 

Please resubmit page 5 of the application with the corrections noted above. 

 
 

Your 110 Application will not be considered submitted/filed until the information listed above is received and 

found sufficient to begin our review. A decision date will be established 30 days from the date of receipt and 

acceptance of all of the requested information. 

 

Pursuant to Rule 1.4.1(8), you have sixty (60) days from the date of this letter to submit all necessary 

documents that the DRMS needs for an application to be considered filed.  If, at the end of the sixty day 

period, the application has not been determined to be filed with the DRMS, the DRMS may deny the 

application and terminate the application file.  All corrected pages must also be provided to Cheyenne County 

Clerk & Recorder. 
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The response to this Incompleteness Notice is due on or before August 26, 2019. 

 

This letter shall not be interpreted to mean that there are no other completeness issues or technical deficiencies 

in your application.  The DRMS will review your application to determine whether it is adequate to meet the 

requirements of the Act after submittal of all required items. 

If you have any questions or need further information, please contact me at (303)866-3567 x 8142. 

 

If you have any questions, please contact me, 

 

Sincerely, 

 
Environmental Protection Specialist 

Brock.bowles@state.co.us 

303-86-3567 ext. 8142 
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